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Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

“With exploring minds, and faith, we achieve our challenging goals.” 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

The children have all been working 
extremely again this week.  Here are 
our Pupils of the Week-  
   

Class 1 - Joe T & Keir M 
 

Class 2 - Olivia A 
 

Class 3 - Isla D 
 

Class 4 - Chloe T 
 

Class 5 - Layla O & Kaeden L 
 

Class 6 - Ethan W, Issie A & Lily T 

 

Attendance winners: 

Class 3 & 6 had top  

attendance this week and will  

receive an extra MUGA day.    

Overall school attendance this is 

week: 97.36% 

Please note all Covid-19 absence is 

excluded  

Click this icon to email the 

school office 

Spelling Shed Superstars 

Class 1 - Grace F 
Class 2 - Leighton S 
Class 3 - Marcie S 
Class 4 - Harrison S 
Class 6 - Jasmine T 
 

 

As ever, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns about any as-
pect of school life.    
Mr Beattie 

Timestable Rockstars 

Maths Class 1 - Keir M 
Maths Class 2 - Tom B 

Maths Class 3 - Maisie R 
Maths Class 5 - Kai S 
Maths Class 4 - Amelia W 
Maths Class 6 - Zaahira F 
 

Each week, all of the 
children gaining 100% in a 

reading quiz are placed into 
a prize draw to win a book of 

their choice.  This weeks 
winners were 

William M & Lexi S 
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Good afternoon, as we approach the long bank holiday weekend I would like to speak to 

you about the children and their continued efforts in school.  From our celebration as-

sembly I have heard from all staff recounting how hard the children are working and the 

great progress they are making in their behaviour and school work. This is something 

reiterated by the parents I’ve spoken to since our virtual parent’s evenings this week. 

Thank you for your feedback on how we’ve structured the parents evenings this week. 

We faced challenges with the school server this week meaning information was late in some cases but would 

just like to thank you for your understanding.  
 

Further clubs and news of extra-curricular clubs starting up which is a great indication that some elements of 

school are returning to ‘normal’  Enjoy the long weekend and see you all on Tuesday morning.  

Coming up at St James’ (new and changes in red)-  

• Monday 3rd May—Bank Holiday Monday  

• Tuesday 4th May - Year 6 Height & Weight Checks  

• Monday 17th May—Buildings & Finance Governors Meeting  

• Wednesday 26th May to Friday 28th May—Lower Bubble Beacon Museum Visits 

• 31st May – Friday 4th June—Half term  

• Fridays; 11th June 18th June, 25th June 2nd July & 9th July—PE Coaching with Emma M  

• Monday 14th June—Pupil Progress & Welfare Governors Meeting  

• Thursday 17th June—Class Photographs  

• Friday 18th June - Year 5/6 Boys Football Competition – Carlisle 

• Friday 25th June  - Year 5/6 Girls Football Competition – Carlisle 

• Monday 28th June – Wednesday 30th June – Year 6 Residential to Robinwood 

• Friday 2nd July – Year 3/4 Mixed Football Competition - Carlisle 

• Monday 5th July – Friday 9th July  – Year 6 Cyclewise – Cycling Proficiency  

• Wed 7th July – Moving Up: Year 2 visit SJJ, Year 6 attending St Benedict's and The Whitehaven Academy 

• Monday 12th July  - School Reports going out & Full Governors Meeting  
 

Weekly Clubs & Activities  
 

• Monday – Upper Bubble Girls Sports Group (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

• Tuesday—Lower Bubble Cookery Club (3:15pm – 4:10pm) - By Invitation 

• Wednesday – Zumba Club - 5th May (3:15pm – 4:00pm) - Lower Bubble  (Upper Bubble 12th May) 

• Wednesday—Year 5 Adventure Club at Whitehaven Harbour Youth Project (collect directly from WHYP 

Swingpump Lane) 

• Thursday - Upper Bubble Boys Sports Group (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

• Friday— Lower Bubble Football Club (Class 6—7th May) (3:15pm – 4:15pm) 

Residential Update— Thank you to evey who responded about the Year 6 residential.  A deposit has been creat-

ed on ParentMail and places will be secure once the deposit has been received.  We have a few spaces remain-

ing so if anyone else would like to go please email the office.  

http://www.stjamesjun.cumbria.sch.uk/

